
Mrs F Moore, Headteacher   0115 9156 995 admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk               27.06.25 

Dear Families, 
 

I hope you have all had a wonderful week. We have had a smooth and enjoyable 
time at school, working hard and having fun along the way. 
 
Next week's word of the week is Missionary Discipleship. This means following Jesus 

and telling others about Him, just like the disciples did. It is about living as Jesus 
would want us to, sharing love, kindness, and helping those in need. We can live this 
out every day by showing love and being kind to our friends, family, and anyone we 

meet. Every time we help others or show care, we are being like Jesus. 
 
A great Bible verse to remember is: 

"Go and make disciples of all nations..." (Matthew 28:19). 
This means we should share Jesus' love with everyone, no matter where they are 
from. 
 

Next week is going to be another great one. Our Year 2 children are going camping, 
and they can’t wait. There is nothing better than being outside, breathing fresh air, 
and sleeping under the stars. 

 
This Sunday is also very special for some of our children, as they will be making their 
First Holy Communion. This is an exciting moment for them as they will receive the 
Eucharist for the first time. We invite you to join us at 11:30 am Mass at St. Au-

gustine’s Church to celebrate with them. Please keep them in your prayers, asking 
God to bless them on this important day. 
 

"Dear God, bless the children making their First Holy Communion. Help them to feel 
your love and to always walk in your light. Amen." 

I hope you all enjoy the weekend together as a family, creating beautiful memories. 

 
As always, please take note of the upcoming diary dates and enjoy the highlights 
from this week. If you need anything, feel free to catch me at the school gate at the 
start or end of the day or email me:   

 
frances.moore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Moore 

mailto:admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk


School Activities and Clubs 

 

Did you know that there are many clubs and 

activities that run through out the school year? 

Please see below for our  current clubs and 

keep an eye out as there are new clubs starting 

all the time. 

 

Monday: Year 5 and Year 6 Musical Theatre 

Club 

 

Tuesday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

                Year 3 and 4 Multi– Sports 

 

Wednesday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

              Girls Multi-Sports 

Thursday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

               Year 6 Never Enough Dance Practice                  

 

Friday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

Birthdays at School 

We love to celebrate the birthdays of our    

children here at St Augustine’s and we know 

that some parents like to send in treats into 

school so that their class can celebrate their 

birthday to. 

 

Please remember that only something small 

such as a small bag of Haribo or other sweets 

and individual cupcakes are accepted. We will 

not be able to take large cakes, as we do not 

have the capacity in school to cut them and 

serve them to the children. Please also keep 

in mind that some of our children do have     

allergies or dietary requirements when sending 

in a treat for the class. 

F2 Stay And Play 
 

A lovely morning with our F2 parents for a stay and play with a PE focus . 



RE in F1 
 

This week we found out about the Eucharist. We talked about the meaning and the Eucharist.  

New F2 Parents Meeting 
 

Another packed house for our New Parent Meeting. We can’t wait to welcome our new F2      

children in September.  



Bible Stories Sessions 
Another brilliant Bible story session with Mrs Humber. Can you guess the famous story? A clue: it 

involves a big boat, lots of animals, and a rainbow of hope. The message? Trust in God, even 
through the storm.  

Oure World F2 
 

F2 are on the hunt to find God's wonderful creations this afternoon to support our new topic all 

about Our World.  



We can not wait! 

Hello, welcome to the newly revised EYFS Curriculum Corner! That’s right, we now have both F1 

and F2 updates here together.  

F1 

In F1, we are reading ‘The Greedy Goat’ in English.  

Ask me:  

What different things did the Greedy Goat eat? How did it make him feel? 

 

In Maths we have been comparing groups of objects and talking about which group has more.     

Ask me:  

Get some objects from home and put them into two groups. Ask me which group has more.  

 

 

Next Week:  

White Post Farm are coming in to see us with some animals. Keep an eye out for some Photo’s 

on X.  

In F2 

In F2, we have been reading ‘Poo in the Zoo’ by Steve Smallman. The children have been finding 

this book VERY funny indeed!  

 

 

 

In Maths we have been consolidating our ‘positional language’ skills. We have been using words 

like ‘behind’, ‘in front’, ‘besides’, ‘in between’. 

 

 

 

On Wednesday we celebrated our F2 Sports Day –  

all the children had lots of good fun. Follow us on X to see some photos of the day. 

 

Please continue to support your child at home by reading with them as often as possible 
and make a record of this in their Reading Diary.  



We can not wait! 

 

Word of the Week: Missionary Discipleship 

“Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them 
in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit ” 

 
Matthew  28: 19 

 

Gospel Value of the Week: Service 

“For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you 
gave me drink, I was a stranger and you welcomed me, I was    

naked and you clothed me, I was sick and you visited me, I was in 
prison and you came to me. Truly I tell you, whatever you did for 
one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for 

me” 
 

Matthew 25: 35-40



DIARY DATES 
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Date  Event  

Thursday 3rd-Friday 4th July 2025 Year 2 Camping Trip to Camp Redwood on Arbor now 

Thursday 3rd July 2025 White Post Farm visit to Nursery on arbor now 

Friday 4th July 2025 Year 1 Class Celebration of the Word 9.10am 

Monday 7th - Wednesday 9th July 

2025 

Year 6 Briars Residential Trip now on Arbor 

Week of 7th July 2025 Year 6 SATS results issued to parents 

Thursday 10th July 2025 Go Purple for Nottingham Hospice fundraiser          

(more information to follow) 

Monday 14th July 2025 School Reports Emailed Home  

Wednesday 16th July 2025 • Open Afternoon 3.30pm-4.30pm (more infor-

mation to follow) 

• F2 Floralands Farm Trip on arbor now 

Thursday 17th July 2025 Year 6 Performance of The Greatest Showman 2pm in 

school hall (more information to follow) 

Friday 18th July 2025 Year 6 Performance of The Greatest Showman  2pm in 

school hall (more information to follow) 

Thursday 24th July 2025 Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 9.15am in School Hall 

Friday 25th July 2025 Last Day of School Year 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.15am in School Hall 

Monday 28th July 2025 School Closed - Summer Holidays 

Our Attendance target is 96%. This week we are 95.16% 

Well done to Year 1 Class who had the highest attendance of 98% 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mr Edge are the designated teachers for Child Protection    

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Care. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will      

liaise with Social Services and our Attendance Service in the best interests of 

the child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mr N Edge 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs F Moore 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Ms E Burrows 


